

## City of Tomball

Lori Klein Quinn Mayor

David Esquivel, PE City Manager

February 27, 2023

Kelly Violette, Executive Director Tomball Economic Development Corporation 29201 Quinn Road, Suite B Tomball, Texas 77375

RE: Louie's Together Playground

Kelly,

The City of Tomball would like to request financial assistance from the Tomball Economic Development Corporation for Louie's Together Playground. During the budget process for fiscal year 2023, the City requested funding for four projects, including Louie's Together Playground. To continue our efforts of developing our parks, the City of Tomball is requesting the funding of \$200,000 that was allocated during the budget process.

The Munson family has continued their fundraising, and between funds committed by the City, TEDC, and donations we are approximately half-way to being fully funded. As you are aware, the development of this playground will be the first inclusive playground in our area, and we are excited to begin this project. The total cost for the proposed inclusive playground structure is \$800,000. The City has also committed \$200,000 to the project.

Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding this project and the City's funding request.

Sincerely,

David Esquivel City Manager